
From: Kevin Havice [mailto:kevhav@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 7:30 AM 
To: BPS Mailbox 
Subject: Pembina Proposal 

Hello, 

I'm a resident of North Portland, and I'm writing to request that you reject the Pembina proposal, 
and any new development that supports the extraction, transportation or combustion of fossil 
fuels. Portland is committed to being a leader in fighting climate change, and it's clear at this 
point we need to make a stand that fossil fuels need to stay in the ground.  

A bit radical by mainstream standards, perhaps? But we need to get radical. 

http://blog.sfgate.com/morford/2014/12/09/2-gas-is-the-worse-thing/ 

http://350.org/about/science/ 

In the long term, fossil fuel infrastructure is a losing bet for communities. 

 Thanks, 

-Kevin Havice 

5324 N Haight Ave. 
Portland, OR 97217 
 


